
THE  STATEMENT  OF  THE
PILGRIMAGE  COMMITTEE  ON  THE
CEREMONY OF THE HOLY LIGHT IN
2014
On  Tuesday,  the  5th/18th  of  March  2014,   the  Pilgrimage
Committee of the Patriarchate of Jerusalem, consisting of the
Chief Dragoman, the Most Reverend Christodoulos, Metropolitan
of Eleftheroupolis; the Elder Secretary-General, His Eminence
Aristarchos, Archbishop of Constantina; the Secretary of the
Holy and Sacred Synod, His Eminence Demetrios, Archbishop of
Lydda; and the Assistant Dragoman, Archimandrite Athanasios,
were received by Chief Superintendent Mr Avi Bitton at the
Jaffa  Gate  Police  Department,  to  whom  they  delivered  the
statement they had submitted to the Holy and Sacred Synod as
regards the measures taken by the Israeli Police during the
ceremony of the Holy Light on the Great Saturday of the year
2013.

The statement submitted to the Police may be reached here in
English:
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2014/04/05/5387
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